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“Nurturing Potential, Inspiring Minds, Excellence for All”
School Sign
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West Wycombe Combined School finally has its own sign! 
Message from the Headteacher
Dear Parents & Carers, 



We hope you have had an enjoyable Christmas and New Year. 
We would like to thank parents for the beautiful gifts the staff and I were given at Christmas. We all really appreciate the kind gestures and your lovely words.
The staff have been really impressed with how the children have come back to school in such as a positive mindset and raring to go! 
The weather is turning very cold at the moment so please do remember to send children to school with appropriate coats, scarfs and gloves etc. so they can continue to enjoy playtimes through these colder months. 
We have lots of class assemblies coming up soon so please see the dates on the next page to find out dates.
There have been a number of term time holidays taking place recently. Please remember that these holidays are not authorised and fines may be issued by the Local Authority for such holidays. Please see the attendance box below for more information.

Best wishes, 


Ms A Preston
Headteacher












Hot Dinners update

Our new hot dinner service has started well and we are receiving positive feedback from both parents and children about the meals. 
Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are entitled to order meals without charge under the Government’s  Universal Infant Free School Meals scheme. Please contact the office if you would like to take part in this and haven’t registered yet. For KS2, only parents who qualify for Free School Meals are able to have hot lunches without charge. 
Please remember that lunches must be ordered by the previous Saturday of the week the meals are for.  
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Parent Governor Ballot


Our parent governor ballot is now live for the remaining position on the new Full Governing Board.  Our nominees are Mrs Natalie Caine and Mrs Jessica Williams. You should have received both a paper copy and a digital copy of the form. You may vote for one of the candidates. Each parent can submit one ballot paper, regardless of the number of pupils you have attending the school. As indicated on the ballot paper, you should vote by marking an ‘X’ alongside the name of the parent you would like to support.
Once you have marked the ballot paper, you should seal it in an envelope. This should then be put in the ballot box, which can be found outside of the school office (in place of the suggestions box for this process) by Monday 21st January 2019. Or you can post it to the school address. 


													Deadline for Admissions 

The deadline for primary admissions for 2019/2020 is currently open and will close on 15th January 2019 at 3pm. If any parents need support completing the forms, please get in touch with the office. 
On 16th April, emails will be sent out to online applicants and letters posted to paper applicants with details of their child/children’s allocation for primary school. 
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Attendance			

Reception-94.0 %
Year 1- 95.1 %
Year 2- 96.2 %
Year 3- 95.0 %
Year 4 – 94.6 % 
Year 5 – 95.9 %
Year 6 – 97.2 %[image: C:\Users\Headteacher\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\IE\JWMHQJU5\10001362-smiling-star-showing-thumbs-up[1].jpg]

Term Time Holidays
As mentioned above, children should not be taken on holidays in term time. Family holidays should be taken during school holiday periods.
Requests for leave due to exceptional circumstances, preventing the period of leave being taken during school holidays, must be made in writing to the Head Teacher.
The Local Authority may issues fines of £120 per parent per child (reduced to £60 if paid within 21 days) where unauthorised leave has been taken during term time.
There are 190 days in a school year, which leaves 175 days to spend on family time, holidays and appointments (where possible).
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Safeguarding

Reporting harmful content online
South West Grid for Learning, as a partner within the UK Safer Internet Centre, has launched a new online reporting tool for abusive and harmful content. Report harmful content online is a reporting and advice system for online issues relating to: bullying; harassment; impersonation; pornographic content; suicide; self-harm; threats; unwanted sexual advances; violent conduct. 
https://reportharmfulcontent.online/
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Dates for your diary

15th January	3pm – deadline for primary admissions     
16th January	Year 5 class assembly
30th January 	Year 1 class assembly
6th February 	Year 4 class assembly
13th February	Year 2 class assembly
14th February	2pm - Early Years Stay & Play
15th February 	Half Term
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25th February	Children return to school
7th March 	World Book Day
12th March	3.30-7.30pm – Parents Evening
13th March 	3.30-5.30pm – Parents Evening
13th March	Year 3 class assembly
18th March	Assessment week
25th March	Y3 & 4 visit to Hindu temple
27th March 	Year 2 class assembly
1st April	9.15am – Early Years Stay & Play
5th April		End of term 1.45pm
25th April		Y4 swimming starts
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Class Assemblies & Parent Events
Class Assemblies
Parents are invited to class assemblies, which start at 9am on the following dates:            
16th January – Year 5
30th January – Year 1
6th February – Year 4
13th February – Year 2
13th March – Year 3
27th March – Year 2
5th June – Year 1 & Reception
12th June – Year 5
26th June - Year 4
10th July – Year 6

Parents Evening
12th March        3.30-7.30pm – Parents Evening
13th March        3.30-5.30pm – Parents Evening

Book Looks
1st May 3.30-5pm
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Academic Dates 2018/19

Autumn Term 2018     
Thursday 6 September – Friday 19 October 2018
Tuesday 30 October – Wednesday 19 December 2018

Spring Term 2019
Thursday 3 January – Friday 15 February 2019
Monday 25 February – Friday 5 April 2019

Summer Term 2019 		
Wednesday 24 April – Friday 24 May 2019
Tuesday 4 June – Wednesday 24 July 2019
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Inset days   2018 - 19 :     Wednesday 5 th   September   Monday 29 th   October   Wednesday 2 nd   January   Tuesday 23 rd   April   Monday 3 rd   June    
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